I am very grateful for this scholarship as I go on to study physics at the University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign. I thank my grandfather, who served in the 11th Armored Calvary, and the members of the 11th ACVVC Scholarship Committee, for this scholarship. The dedication and bravery of the 11th Cavalry will always be inspiring to myself and other Americans. I will never forget the sacrifice of my grandfather in Vietnam and the courage it took to face the things he witnessed in the war. 
Preston Helm, grandson of Thomas Helm, I Trp, KIA dedicated to Augusto C. Padua-Ledesma HHT 1/11, 5/6/70
